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Site Walk

The Cape Elizabeth Planning Board has scheduled a site walk for
the Spurwink Woods Subdivision for Saturday, December 10th,
beginning at 8:00 a.m. They will begin the site walk at the end of
Dermot Drive, which can be accessed from Spurwink Ave, to
Stephenson St, to Hamlin Street and then Dermot Drive. This is
an informal element of the project review process which the
public is invited to attend, but no public comment will be taken
at the site walk. Please contact the Town Planner at 799-0115,
ceplan@maine.rr.com with any questions.
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